
Attention 

The Greater Loghill Village Directory is no longer available on the web.  

Due to privacy concerns, it is now distributed directly to the members 

via email. 

If you have paid your LHV H&POA 2014 membership dues and did not 

receive a copy of the directory via email, it is most likely because we do 

not have a current email address for you on file.  Please contact the LHV 

H&POA Secretary at LHVSecretary@LoghillVillage.org to get a copy 

emailed to you.  

  


